
February 12, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I am writing to you to ask you to support Representative Heubert's bill, HB 2601 (school 
immunizations). As an American, a Kansan, and a mother, I support medical freedom and 
vaccine exemptions. Do not take away our rights as Americans. 
 
Sincerely,  
Tonda Rowley 
Hutchinson, KS 
 


